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 Ramadan Mubarak from Everyone at Wembrook 

Easter Celebrations 
We are very excited to announce that today we are launching our annual Easter  
Bonnet Parade for Foundation and Key Stage One children and the painted egg    
competition for Key Stage Two. All eggs should be hard boiled! 
The competition should be a bit of fun and I would encourage parents to support 
their  children in making their entries themselves rather than relying on Mum or 
Dad!  
All  bonnets and eggs should be brought in on the morning of Friday 22nd March.  
Every child who enters will receive an  Easter egg and there will be some additional 
prizes for the most inventive and creative 
designs. 



 

Parents Evening 
Wednesday 20th March 3:40pm to 5:30pm IN PERSON 
Thursday 21st March 3:40pm to 7:00pm IN PERSON 
 
 

Both evenings will take place in person, where parents will not only have the opportunity 
to talk to the teacher but they will also be able to look at their child’s work. The object of 
the meeting is to see how your child has made progress during the term and how you can 
support them throughout the rest of the year. 
To ensure that timings are followed your allocated time will be for 10 minutes.  
If  parents need extra time they are welcome to arrange an additional meeting to continue 
the discussion.  
Mr Pearson, Miss Bayliss and Mrs Chard will be available on both days. Mrs Jones, the 
Special Educational Needs Coordinator, will also be available. 
 

Entrance to all meetings will be through the main reception area at the front of the school. 
No child is to go into the classroom nor wait in the corridor. 
 

For more information please refer to Newsletter 23 

 

Red Nose Day                                                        Friday 15th March 
To celebrate Red Nose Day (this Friday), pupils are allowed to come to school under the 
theme of  “Wear Something Funny or  Something Red”.       
For the privilege of dressing up we would like each child to donate at least £1. 

Easter Bingo                   Thursday 14th March 
The  bingo will take place in the main hall. Doors will be open at 6:30pm, 
with the first game at 7:00pm. 
Children are welcome, if accompanied by an adult. 

Science Photograph 
Children are encouraged to take a photograph that shows 
“movement” or “physics in motion”. 
The photograph can be taken by camera, phone or IPad. 
All entries are to be sent to 
wembrookwow@welearn365.com  
Closing date Wednesday 20th March. 

Mrs Jones, our SENDCO would like to signpost Parents to the SEND Information section 
of our website, which details how you can access support as Parents of children with an 
Autism diagnosis. There is information about the autism charity, Roots to Branches, which 
has launched a Sensory resource library, where you can loan sensory resources for your 
children to use at home. The charity has been working closely with our school by           
supporting our Autism Support Group. You will find the information under School          
Information-Autism Support for Parents. There is also information on how you can access 
support groups and activities for children with Autism  

On pages 3 and 4 you will see that we are hosting two workshops on Sleep and 
a second one on Understanding Children’s Behaviour.  
There are a limited number of places so if interested please sign up immediately.   



 



 


